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        December 11, 2024 
 
 
Mr. Brian L. Renfroe 
President 
National Association of Letter Carriers 
100 Indiana Avenue, NW 
Washington DC  20001 
 
Dear Brian: 
 
  The United Food and Commercial Workers International Union (UFCW) is proud 
to be a national partner of the National Association of Letter Carriers’ (NALC) annual Stamp 
Out Hunger food drive—the largest single-day food drive in our country.  Our partnership in 
previous years has helped keep thousands of America’s families fed and we are excited about 
the potential to do even more for families in our communities during the 2025 annual Stamp 
Out Hunger food drive on Saturday, May 10th. 
 
  According to Feeding America, over 44 million pounds of food were collected in 
the U.S. during the 32nd annual food drive to help those that are too familiar – children, seniors, 
and working families struggling to make ends meet—which is why the Stamp Out Hunger food 
drive is so important.  This food drive donates millions of pounds of food at a critical time when 
there are so many in need every day in every neighborhood. 
 
  The UFCW represents thousands of essential workers who are employed in 
grocery stores or meatpacking and food processing plants in communities across the country.  
Our members are proud of the role they have played in helping to feed America’s families.  The 
NALC members have also played important roles by helping those in need in every 
neighborhood they serve every day.  Both of our organizations are in a unique position to 
improve the lives of those who are struggling with food insecurity and make a positive difference 
in the communities we call home. 
 
  We are working with our members, employers, friends, and allies to make the 
2025 Stamp Out Hunger food drive a success.  Together, we can help to close the hunger gap 
and show our friends, neighbors, and community members who are struggling to feed their 
families that we care about. 
 
       Sincerely and fraternally, 
      
 
 

International President 
 


